Zeida Sardinas
City Manager

April 11, 2025

SFM Services Inc.
9700 NW 79 Avenue
Hialeah Gardens, FL 33016

Ref: ITB 2022-25 Floating Debris Removal - Contract Extension

Dear Mr. Infante,

As you are aware, the above referenced contract is for an initial term of two (2) years with
the option to renew for an additional two one (1) year term. The initial term of two (2) years

expires on April 11, 2025,

The City of Doral hereby invites your firm to extend the contract for the first one (1) year
period. This Contract extension will be under the same terms, conditions and prices, and will
expire on April 11, 2026.

The City wishes to thank you and your team for the services you have provided over the last
year. It is fully realized that on occasions you have gone over and above that of which was
expected of you in your efforts to provide the best possible service to the City of Doral.
Please kindly confirm receipt of this letter at your earliest convenience.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
N

ardinas
City Manager
Accepted: SFM Services Inc.
/ Date: L{ “ 7_'{
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